COVID-19 update

The health and safety of staff and clients is ourtop priority
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State Library closed to public from noon today

This closure includes South Bank, The Edge, Anzac Square Memorial Galleries and the
Library Cafe.

The Welcome Desk will no longer be staffed by Visitor and Information Services staff. A
security officer will however still be on duty.

While State Library is closed to the public, it remains open to staff practicing social
distancing and under the Agile Teams arrangement.

The public have been informed of the closure via our website
https://www.slg.qld.gov.au/alerts and social media channels.

At this stage we do not know how long this closure will last but visitors have been
encouraged to take advantage of our significant online offering during this difficult period.
We will continue to develop and communicate our online services.

Lunchtime

With all the cafes in the Cultural Centre now closed, don’t forget to bring your lunch from
home.

Don’t overload RDWeb
Try to use RDWeb as little as possible.
Only login to RDWeb to do certain tasks (e.g. accessing shared folders, Aurion and SliQnet).

Check the full list on the staff updates page.

Use a browser or other Office applications outside of RDWeb for all other activity.
Check out our ‘How to’ guides prepared by ICT also available in our staff updates page.

If you have requested access to RDWeb please be patient as ICT Services are working
through a large number of requests.


https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/alerts
https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/staffupdates

Temporary appointments

We have colleagues who have a temporary contract that expires before or on 30 June 2020.
These staff play a critical role in the delivery of ours services and their contribution is greatly

valued. Today, we will make arrangements to extend all temporary appointments until 30
June 2020.

Keep updated

» Regular staff updates on COVID-19
* The general public can keep updated on our website.


https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/staffupdates
https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/alerts

